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Executive summary  This presentation provides an update to the Health and Wellbeing 
Board on the development of the federated model between Dorset 
Healthcare University NHS FT (DHC) and Dorset County Hospital 
NHS FT (DCH). Additionally, it provides an update on the 
Integrated Neighbourhood Teams Transformation Programme.  

 

The federated model is the form by which the joint working between 
DHC and DCH is described and formed. Each NHS Trust retains its 
identity and each Trust Board remains sovereign, whilst the Trusts 
collaborate by default and do things once where it is appropriate to 
do so. Joint Sub-Committees are being formed, supported by a 
Joint Executive Team and other joint roles. A Joint Strategy is being 
finalised.  

 

The Integrated Neighbourhood Teams Transformation programme 
is a priority programme for the Dorset Integrated Care System. It is 
co-sponsored by DHC and the GP Alliance with a commitment to 
working alongside key partners, particularly Local Authorities, and a 
connection to the Health and Wellbeing Board. The programme 
aims to bring together multi-disciplinary practioners from across 
health and care organisations to deliver services to meet the needs 
of their defined population by focussing on personalised care that is 
as far as possible anticipatory rather than reactive. The INT 
Programme is part of  the wider ‘Place’ work, however, it is not the 
vehicle to deliver the whole ‘Place’ agenda or to undertake work to 
address the wider social determinants of health.  

Recommendations It is RECOMMENDED that:  

 The Health and Wellbeing Board note and provide comment on the 
update.  

Reason for 
recommendations 

Partner expertise and involvement is important in informing and 
improving the way we work together for the residents of BCP.   



 


